
Dear Team, 

We are excited to provide you with an update on our rebranding project. As we continue to work 

together towards our shared goals, we want to highlight the key developments and collaboration 

efforts that have taken place. 

Project Progress 

• Finalized the new logo design. 

• Completed the brand audit with valuable insights. 

• Drafted the messaging framework for our key audiences. 

Next Steps 

1. Gather feedback on the logo from all departments. 

2. Finalize the visual identity guidelines by next month. 

3. Plan a launch event for our new brand. 

Collaboration Tools 

We encourage everyone to utilize our project management tool for updates and discussions. 

Please make sure to check in regularly and keep the lines of communication open. 

Thank You 

Your hard work and dedication are what make this project a success. We appreciate everyone's 

contributions thus far and look forward to more collaborative efforts moving forward. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


